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Sunburnt Stimulus Package
24 August 2009

Dear current and future Sunburnt Customers,

Inspired by governments around the world, we have decided to implement our very own financial stimulus package 

in the form of gift vouchers entitling the bearer to 10% off the cost of a new website.

For existing customers, your vouchers will arrive in the mail today. If you aren't an existing customer, and would 

like to take advantage of this offer, simply email us at  with your postal address and we'll support@sunburnt.com.au

send you a couple of vouchers.

You are welcome to claim the discount for own business, or give the vouchers to a friend or family member. Just 

call us on (07) 3166 5397 when you want to claim your discount!
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